
 

TRAVEL ADVISORY 
(Updated as of 01 February 2021) 

 

Pursuant to Inter-Agency Task Force for the Management of Emerging 

Infectious Diseases (IATF-MEID) Resolution No. 97 Series of 2021, the 

following guidelines governing travel to and from the Philippines are 

currently in effect: 

 

GENERAL GUIDELINES: 

 

▪ Foreign nationals are generally not allowed to enter the 

Philippines. However, holders of certain visas and recognition 

certificates may be allowed entry (See list below). 

 

For details of these exceptions, you may contact the Visa Section 

of the Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya by email: 

visa.nagoyapcg@gmail.com. 

 

▪ All passengers are required to have a pre-booked accommodation 

for at least seven (7) nights in a Department of Tourism (DOT) 

accredited quarantine/hotel facility. 

 

▪ All passengers are required to undergo RT-PCR COVID-19 testing 

twice: first, upon arrival at port of entry and second, at their 

respective hotel/quarantine facility on the 6th day from the date of 

arrival in the Philippines.  

 

Negative results from the two COVID-19 tests shall be endorsed to 

the passengers’ local government units, which shall then strictly 

monitor the remainder of the 14-day quarantine through their 

respective Barangay Health Emergency Response Teams.  
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